
The Office of the Deputy Commissioner, Ri Bhoi District and District Employment Exchange in 

collaboration with MCC, Shillong is organizing a Registration Mela-cum-Job Fair on the 17th 

December 2024 for the jobseekers in Ri Bhoi District. Job seekers are encouraged to attend 

alongwith necessary documents on this day 

 


